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Please find attached the 2019 LMIG Application.  You will see the list of roads that we have 
already begun paving on the 2019 LMIG list.  As I have explained before, when our portion of the 
LMIG Projects go over the 30% the County is required to fund, the following LMIG can be used to 
offset the cost.  The 2019 LMIG is exactly that a request to fund the excessive cost from 2018. 
 
The bid was   $1,528,442.42 
        448,482.69 LMIG 2018 
          66,266.37 Lenox Street  
        134,544.81 30% Match 
        879,148.55  Balance 
 
        456,820.25 LMIG 2019 
        137,046.08 30% Match  
        285,281.42 Balance 
 
This calculation shows the County has already expended enough funds to match 2020 and 2021 
10% match. 
 
We still have to decide the roads that are your priority for 2019.  You have to decide which roads 
are a priority in order to have them listed for future projects.  As soon as, Larry Sanders finishes 
grading the additional roads you will be able to make that decision. Therefore; we will continue 
the selection process. 
 
Applying for the funding this way allows us to get our application in sooner, it does not prohibit our 
prioritizing the roads that are currently being graded and letting bids.  Remember your T-SPLOST 
funds will start coming in January. 
 
Chair will need a motion authorizing her to endorse LMIG documents as presented. 
 
Motion made by      
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
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Faye Hughes, County Administrator  8/24/2018 
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